
From: David Buchanan   
Sent: Monday, 17 August 2020 2:31 PM 
To: Cramond, Tessa  
Cc: Mike Minihan  Jones, Gavin  
Subject: Re: ACCC Public Consultation - Application for Authorisation - Steeline Members [SEC=OFFICIAL] [ACCC-
ACCCANDAER.FID2625427] 
 
Tessa,  
 
sorry for the delay reply. We have no issues with the proposal. 
 
regards 

 
 




